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I support this bill if it will speed up the permitting process for siting, designing, and 

building transmission lines in Oregon. I have had experience with the process in the 

past -- unhappy, so dismal that we lost the project even though we had financial 

backing -- and I know that speeding up the permitting process will ease many of our 

problems in getting enough energy to enough customers in Oregon. Please vote 

YES. 

 

Jim Newcomer 

Lake Oswego 


